
 

 
 

 

SIC Announce trade shows for 2014  

SIC are pleased to confirm that we will be exhibiting at a number of UK exhibitions throughout our 

50th Anniversary year. In previous years we have found the exhibitions that we have attended a 

fantastic way to meet and interact with new and existing customers and we envisage that this year 

will be no different and are currently confirmed to exhibit at 5 events, the first of which (Southern 

Manufacturing 2014) is only 3 weeks away. 

We always ensure that we have a full selection of our product samples on hand including wire 

harness, cable loom and panel wiring assemblies as well as our vastly experienced sales team to help 

with any technical queries that you may have so that if you have any requirements you’d like to 

discuss we can help. 

Below is the list of shows we are attending, if you are planning to exhibit or attend then please drop 

by and say hello! 

Southern Manufacturing, Farnborough, 12-13th February 2014  

Electronic Sourcing Live, Milton Keynes, 15th May 2014 

Subcon, NEC Birmingham, 3-5th June 2014 

Northern Manufacturing 2014, Manchester, 1-2nd October 2014 

PLASA, London, 5-8th October 2014 

 


